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CATCHMENTMANAGEMENTAGENCY

TEMPORARY DELAY IN ISSUANCE OF INVOICES AND STATEMENTS

DEAR CUSTOMERS

Please be informed that there is a temporary delay in the distribution of
invoices and statements for the 31st of May 2025 invoices. Kindly proceed
with payment of your current account based on the April 2025 invoice. We
will resume normal operations as soon as possible. We sincerely apologize for
any inconvenience this may have caused. Your continued support and

understanding is highly appreciated.

Should you have any urgent queries in the meantime, please do not hesitate to

contact us directly on 013 753 9000 or email revenueclientqueries@iucma.co.za.

Regards,

Revenue Management






